
 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday children in Great Oak Nursery celebrated their nursery graduation. All family members 

were invited to a special ceremony where they looked back on some of their fondest memories of 

nursery. We would like to wish all of our nursery children good luck for their time in Reception at both 

our school and beyond. 

 

 

 



Year 2 had a lovely time at the Sheffield butterfly house last Friday.  



We enjoyed an Olympic Day on Tuesday, children came to school in sportswear and took part in     

Olympic themed activities  

 



 



 



 



 



Miss Broadbent will be getting married in the Summer holidays! 

In September, her name will be Mrs Butters (Van Gogh Class—

Year 2). We hope you have a wonderful day and we are looking 

forward to hearing all about it in September. 

We would like to say a fond farewell to Miss Atkins and Mrs Gabbutt as they are moving on to 

pastures new. Thank you for all your hard work and dedication, we will miss you!  

From all your colleagues and the children at Swain House Primary School 



 

 

We would like to wish all of our families a happy summer holidays. We hope you 

have a rested, enjoyable break and we look forward to seeing you back in school 

at the start of our Autumn term on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 

 

 

Click here to access the online booklet for discount vouchers that can used over the summer 

holidays. 

Click here to access the 50 Things website for engaging and exciting ways to keep the children            

entertained over the summer holidays.  

 

https://yorkshireattractions.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/YAG-Voucher-Booklet-2024-Online.pdf
https://bradford.50thingstodo.org/app/os#!/welcome


 

We would like to say a huge well done to Cooper in Year 3 who played an  

excellent game of rugby last weekend and received a special certificate!  

 

If you have any news about your child’s achievements that you would like to share in our newsletter, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher! 

Felice in Year 3  received a very special trophy this week as she was 

named ‘Player of the Match’ Well done Felice we are very proud of 

you! 

Libby in Year 5 took part in a dance show over the weekend at His Majesty's Theatre in London. 

The show was called Across the Line which is about two rival tribes coming together to fight 

voyagers. In the end they all become friends. Libby was in the ensemble.   

https://www.facebook.com/SwainHousePrimary/


 



 



 

Here are this week’s attendance and punctuality figures.  There is a proven link between attendance 

and achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time       

unless they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance for the week ending 

19/07/2024 

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Willow Class, Roald Dahl Class and Beethoven Class for having the best attendance 

this week.  

Well done to Willow Class, Kandinsky Class, Lowry Class and Mozart Class for having no lates! 

 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters, messages and website updates that have been sent out this week. If you have not     

received any of these letters, please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 01274 639049. 

National Online Safety - ‘Worry and Anxiety’ 

 

16.07.24 - Bradford City Penalty Shootout 

16.07.24 - School Dinner Charges on Parent Pay 

CLASS PERCENTAGE % LATES 

Elm 91.6% 1 

Willow 97.7% 0 

Kandinsky 95.0% 0 

Matisse 87.3% 2 

Lowry 95.7% 0 

Van Gogh 91.3% 2 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 91.4% 2 

Roald Dahl 96.8% 1 

JK Rowling 93.5% 6 

J Wilson 95.7% 1 

Elgar 94.3% 4 

Mozart 91.0% 0 

Beethoven 96.3% 1 

Vivaldi 92.8% 1 

93.6% 



This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is all about ‘Worry and Anxiety’ 


